
From: Thompson, Nicole C. [mailto:Nicole.Thompson@chicagopolice.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 04, 2019 3:06 PM 

To: Steve Berlin 
Subject: US Secret Service Make-Up Assessment Center for Promotion to Sergeant  

 

 
Good morning Mr. Berlin 
  
This email is being sent as a follow-up to my participation in the US Secret Service Sergeant 
Make-up Promotional Process as an Assessor from beginning August 27, 2019 through August 
30, 2019 
  
I participated in this process in my official capacity as a Sergeant of the Chicago Police 
Department.  All transportation, meals and lodging costs for this program were incurred by 
the United States Secret Service.  
  
Sgt. Nicole Thompson 
Chicago Police Department 
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